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Aubrey  PAC is thrilled to bring hot lunch back for the first time in several years!  

We are diving back in with Stan’s Pizza on Thursday, 19 May!  Students may 

choose in advance between two slices of Cheese, Pepperoni, or Hawaiian flavour 

pizza, which will be individually packed for them by the restaurant.  Students are 

asked to bring their own drinks, sides, desserts that day as normal. 

 

Ordering is on School Cash Online and ordering closes at NOON on Friday, 13 May.   

How wonderful to be able to host hot lunch again - we know the kids will love it! 

HOT LUNCH RETURNS! 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 

Wednesday, 18 May - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM 

Monday, 23 May - Victoria Day holiday - NO SCHOOL 

Friday, 03 June - SPORTS DAY all morning!  Early dismissal of             

12:15 French and 12:30 English students 

Monday, 06 June - Pro-D Day - NO SCHOOL 

Thursday, 09 June - PAC General Meeting, 6:30 pm, ZOOM - **Executive 

Position Elections this night, so please attend if you’d like to take part! 

Wednesday, 29 June - Last day of school, one hour only!  Early dismissal of 

9:45 French and 10:00 English students 

ULTIMATE IS COMING TO AUBREY 

Aubrey PAC is proud to help support Ultimate Frisbee at Aubrey.  All students will 

have an opportunity to learn the sport in June, and are sure to enjoy it thoroughly! 

https://burnaby.schoolcashonline.com/

